
January 21, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to confirm that Courtney Davis is a current active employee in the Olympia 
School District. She was hired on 09/02/2024.

Please feel free to reach out if you need further clarification. 

Regards, 

Aja Dale 

Human Resources 
Classified Contracts Coordinator 
Phone: (360) 596-6160 
Email: adale@osd.wednet.edu 




